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Wilson, Tabatha

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 9:51 AM
To: harold baker eldorado (harold@eldoradowater.com); el dorado john peppers
Cc: Fuller, Kim; Wilson, Tabatha; Uyeda, Craig; Schluterman, Amy
Subject: AR0033723_El Dorado April 2014 response to its March annual Pretreatment report 

deficiencies with ADEQ reply_20140512

Harold and John, 
 
El Dorado’s response to its March 2014 annual report’s deficiencies was received and deemed 
adequate.  No further action is deemed necessary at this time. 
 
Thank you for your attention in correcting these issues. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 


